








WAI Committee

From: Gregory Pfost <Gregory.).Pfost@co.maui.hi.us>

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 8:59 AM

To: WAI Committee

Cc: garrett.e.smith@co.maui.hi.us; Jordan Hart; kathleen.aoki@co.maui.hi.us; Jarret P.
Pascual

Subject: Re: FW: WAI Committee - Proposed Bill

Attachments: 20230925_PD Comment on Subdivision Bill_KA to TC.pdf

You don't often get email from gregory.j.pfost@co.maui.hi.us. Learn why this is important

Aloha WAI Committee Members-

Please find attached the Planning Department's comment letter on "Bill 42 - Relating to General Provisions for
Subdivisions and Historic Property", which is on your agenda for today's WAl Committee meeting.

Mahalo,

-Greg.

Gregory Pfost

Administrative Planning Officer
Department of Planning, ZAED
County of Maui
Gregory.J).Pfost@co.maui.hi.us
(808) 270-7965

From: Stacy Takahashi

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 12:10 PM

To: kathleen.aoki@co.maui.hi.us

Cc: joy.paredes@co.maui.hi.us; Thomas M. Cook <Thomas.Cook@mauicounty.us>
Subject: WAl Committee - Proposed Bill

Aloha Director Aoki,

On behalf of Councilmember Cook, please see the attached proposed bill related to a subdivision exemption for historic
properties. He is planning to place this item on the agenda for the WAl Committee meeting on Monday, October 2,
2023.

May | kindly request your review and comments on the proposed bill. In addition, to provide the Committee staff
sufficient time to process any documents for posting, may | request a response no later than Monday, September 18,
2023.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (808) 270-7108 or on my cell phone at (808) 793-7411.

Thank you,
Stacy



Stacy Takahashi

Executive Assistant to Councilmember Tom Cook
Maui County Council

South Maui Residency Area

County of Maui

(808) 270-7108



